
Dear Parents, 

 

We hope you had a lovely summer break and we are looking forward to welcoming the 

children back to school tomorrow. 

 

In preparation for our new school year, we would like to remind parents of the following 

pieces of information.  

 

Please note the following: 

1. Start time is 8.50am finish time is 1.30pm for Junior and Senior Infants and 

2.30pm for 1st and 2nd Classes.   

 

2. Children return to school on Wednesday 31st August 2022 including our Junior 

Infants who have the following introduction to school: 

Wednesday 31st August- Friday September 2nd 

9:30- 11:30 

Monday 5th September-Friday 9th September 

8:50-11:45 

September 12th onwards 

8:50-1:30 

 

3. Children will line up outside to enter the school building and parents can 

collect from the same lines: (map below) 

 

Junior Infants: Ms Ryan - Room 7, Ms Breen - Room 8 

Senior Infants: Ms O’Driscoll - Room 5, Ms Byrne - Room 6 

First Class:  Ms Smith/Ms Burns - Room 3, Ms Nugent - Room 4 

Second Class: Ms O’Sullivan - Room 1, Mr Brady - Room 2  

 

Junior Infants: Ms Tierney - Room 11, Ms Herterich - Room 12 

First Class:  Ms Crowley - Room 14  

Second Class: Ms White/Ms Bradley - Room 13 

 

           Senior Infants: Ms Mitchell - Room 15, Ms Kennedy - Room 16 

First Class:  Ms Brennan- Room 10,  

Second Class: Ms McGrath - Room 9  



 
 

4. Parking in the school carpark is limited to staff and official school visitors.  There 

is one Disabled Parking Space in the carpark.  If this space is needed by a pupil 

please contact the school at scoilmaelruainjunior@gmail.com.  As this is a 

residential area, parking is not readily available. We are also a Green School. We 

would like to encourage families to walk, cycle or scoot to school where possible.  

There are a limited number of bike racks in the school - located beside the 

prefabs for children's use.  

 

5. If your child is showing any symptoms of Covid 19 or any other illness, we would 

ask that children remain home until they are well enough to come back to school.  

This ensures the wellness of our pupils and staff.  

 

Looking forward to welcoming all the children back to Scoil Maelruain Junior for another 

successful school year! 

 

Claire Durr and Aideen Butler 
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